NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Please be advised, in accordance with Section 111.007 of the Local

 Government Code, the Robertson County Commissioners’ Court

hereby notifies -the citizens of Robertson County that on
Thursday, September 26, 2024, the Commissioners’ Court will
hold a public hearing at 2:00 P.M. on the proposed budget for the
Fiscal Year beginning October 1, 2024. This meeting will be held
in the County Courtroom on the third floor of the Robertson
County Histori¢ Courthouse, 102 E Decherd St. Franklin, Texas.
A proposed budget is on file in the Robertson County Clerk’s -
Office and on Robertson County’s website for public
inspection. This budget will raise more revenue from property
taxes than last year’s budget by an amount of $748,775.00 or 4.46
percent. The property tax revenue to be raised from new property
added to the tax roll this year is $171,911.00.



